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3 l J An Invitation for a Celebration Dinner in
T honour of the
MBA Students and Alumni at the

“Cutten Fields”
Tuesday, May 10th, 2011

The College of Management and Economics is hosting a
celebration dinner in honour of the current MBA students
and Alumni. Dinner will be held at the Cutten Fields,

24 190 College Avenue East, Guelph.

W Doors will open at 6:30pm. Dinner will be served at 7pm.

88 Please RSVP to Salma Aziz by email: saziz@uoguelph.ca to
8 confirm your attendance and any dietary concerns,
by Friday, May 6th 2011.

8 Thank you in advance for your reply UNIVERSITY
and we hope to see you on May 10th. oGUELPH




